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Greetings from the Chair 
 
Welcome to the latest edition of the 
Department of Management 
Newsletter. As you will see in the 
following entries, this has been a 
very busy and eventful year. 
Perhaps most notable, we were very 
successful with in recent recruiting 
efforts.  Marcus Butts, Yongmei  
(Lucy) Liu , and Margaret (Ann)  
McFadyen will be joining the 
Department in the fall. 
 
We also bid farewell to one of our 
largest cohorts of graduating 
doctoral students. Faye Cocchiara 
accepted a position at Arkansas 
State University, Justin Davis 
accepted a position at Ohio 
University, Marilyn Macik-Frey  
accepted a position at Nicholls State 
University, and Marshall Pattie 
accepted a position at Towson 
University. 
 
Finally, we held the Inaugural 
Advisory Council Reception at the 
newly-renovated Sante Fe Station. 
Faculty, current students, alumni, 
and prospective students were 
invited to meet and mingle with 
advisory council members. Over 90 
people attended the event and a 
good time was had by all, as 
illustrated by just a few of the 
reception photos included in this 
edition of the Newsletter.  
 
A special thanks to each of you for 
making this such an exciting time 
for the Department of Management. 
 

Jeffrey E. McGee, Chair 

 
Martha May, Bill Mercurio, Jeff Brundage, 
Jeanne Michalski, Melanie McGee and 
Keith Cargill 
 
New Faculty 

Marcus Butts will receive his 
Ph.D. from the University of 
Georgia in August. His principle 
areas of research are careers, 
mentoring, teams, and research 
methods. Marcus will teach courses 
in the areas of organizational 
behavior and human resource 
management. 

Yongmei (Lucy) Liu received her 
Ph.D. from Florida State University. 
Her principle areas of research are 
social functions of emotions, 
emotion regulation, and the role of 
emotion in team process and 
organizational change. Lucy will 
teach courses in the area of 
organizational behavior. 

Margaret Ann McFadyen 
received her Ph.D. from Texas 
A&M University. Her primary 
research interests include 
knowledge creation, social capital, 
innovation and technology 
management. Ann will teach 
courses in strategic management. 

 

Awards 
 
Charles Dewar received the 2006-
2007 UT Arlington College of 
Business Administration 
“Outstanding Adjunct Instructor 
Award.” 
 
Kenneth Price received the 2006-
2007 UT Arlington College of 
Business Administration 
“Distinguished Research 
Publication Award.” 
 
Abdul Rasheed received the 2006-
2007 UT Arlington College of 
Business Administration 
“Outstanding Graduate Teaching 
Award.” 
 
Abdul Rasheed received a “Faculty 
Development Leave” for the Spring 
2008 semester.  
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